
From: Lauren Croxford   
Sent: 22 September 2022 09:51 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Objection 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to object to the proposed plan to build 130 houses ref no SG2A/22/0007 Land 
to the South of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex.  
I object due to the complete lack of amenities in the village for the amount of residents (one 
primary school, shop, pub etc.) and the already terrible traffic due to the amount of homes 
that have been built in recent years without any other routes being added. These new 
houses would only make thing worse. 
Also, what was once an area of beauty and green spaces has steadily become a building site 
over the past 5 years. 
 
Kind Regards 
Lauren Croxford 
 




